
If you need further advice and support, here are some helpful resources: 
Thinkuknow – age-appropriate advice for children and parents.

NSPCC – support and tips for online safety.
Common Sense Media – reviews and guidance on digital content.

The issue of pornography
In today’s digital world, children and young people are
increasingly exposed to online content that may not
be age-appropriate—pornography being one of the
most concerning. 
As part of our commitment to safeguarding and
supporting the wellbeing of our young people, we
want to help parents and carers understand the risks
and how you can protect and support your child.

Why is this important?
Children can come across pornography accidentally,
through pop-ups, social media or even on mainstream
websites. Others may seek it out due to curiosity or
peer pressure. 

Early exposure can have serious impacts:
unrealistic expectations: pornography often
presents unhealthy and unrealistic portrayals of
relationships, consent and bodies.
mental health concerns: it can lead to confusion,
anxiety, shame or compulsive behaviours.
impact on relationships: it may affect how young
people view intimacy and gender roles.
addiction risk: repeated exposure can become
compulsive, impacting learning, relationships and
self-esteem.

What if my child has seen pornography?
Stay calm: reacting with anger or shame can close
down communication.
Ask open questions: “What did you see?” or “How
did it make you feel?” 
Reassure: let them know they’re not in trouble and
you’re there to support them.
Guide and educate: use the moment to teach
them about healthy relationships, respect and
safe online use.
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Sleepover safety
As children grow into teenagers, social
independence becomes increasingly important.
Sleepovers can be a fun and positive part of
adolescence, helping to build friendships and
social skills. However, it’s also important to
consider safety, boundaries and communication—
especially as children begin to stay overnight in
other households.

Why sleepover safety matters
While most sleepovers happen safe and well, there
are potential risks to be aware of:

lack of supervision or unknown adults present
exposure to inappropriate content or
behaviour (e.g. alcohol, pornography, vaping)
peer pressure or unsafe dares/challenges
online risks if phones/devices are used without
supervision
emotional safety: conflicts or exclusion among
peers.

Remember: It’s absolutely acceptable to
say “no” or “not yet” if you’re not

comfortable. 
Sleepovers can be a positive experience

—but only when your child’s safety,
comfort and your peace of mind are

protected.
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